Italian Red Cross National Committee The President



Roma, 29/04/2020

Subject: Thank you letter to the Bulgarian Red Cross

To:

Mr. Acad. Hristo GRIGOROV, D.H.C.

President

Bulgarian Red Cross

Dear President, Dear friend,

On behalf of the Italian Red Cross, and particularly its staff and volunteers, I sincerely desire to express our deep gratitude for your generous donation.

Thanks to the contribution of the Bulgarian Red Cross will be able to guarantee full protection to our staff and volunteers who have been working tirelessly on the front line since the onset of this emergency. We remarkably appreciate this sincere act of solidarity, especially considering the current movement restrictions over all Europe and the constant daily need to provide proper protective equipment to our RC personnel.

We feel more confident and stronger when we know that we can count on the support and closeness of our Red Cross and Red Crescent family. Altogether, as RCRC Movement, we will be able to overcome this difficult and complex situation, which is putting at risk millions of human lives worldwide.

I take this opportunity to thank you again for your friendship and for our partnership, which has been proving to be strong also in difficult and troubled times like this one.

Please accept, President, dear friend, the assurance of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Francesco Rocca

Associazione della Croce Rossa Italiana – Organizzazione di Volontariato Iscrizione n. 1157/2016 Registro Persone Giuridiche Prefettura di Roma

Sede legale: Via Toscana, 12 - 00187 Roma C.F. e P.IVA 13669721006

tel: +39 06-47596290

mail: segreteria.presidente@cri.it
pec: comitato.nazionale@cert.cri.it



